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Hello Families! Good News Club is back in a Zoom format....starting JANUARY 7,
2020. We have missed you all and can’t wait to reconnect! For those of you who have never
heard of us, we are a Bible club for kids. We meet weekly, teaching the kids stories from the
Bible, songs, memory verses including fun games! The kids learn that there is a God who dearly
loves them and has a special plan for their lives. They also learn how to live lives that are
pleasing to God.

Who teaches the club? Specially trained Christians who are concerned for the
well-being of your child. All club workers are screened as required by Child Evangelism
Fellowship Child Protection Policy to ensure your child’s safety.

For more information on Good News Club, see cefsoca.com. If you would like to enroll
your child into our Good News Club Zoom program, click on the following link for
preregistration now. Your child will not be admitted without your permission and without

preregistration:

https://forms.gle/ktEDng2bAgPH4zXU9

We are looking forward to hearing from you! For questions, please call Gail Olson at
760-713-7753 or email me at prayerforthekids@gmail.com
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